
 

AP MARINA 

COVID-19 STATEMENT 

 

As of Friday, March 20th at 5:00 pm est., Albemarle Plantation is closed to 

recreational opportunities for non-resident guests.  This includes all golf, 

marina, and social activities normally open to the public. 

 

Transient boaters will be welcome to dock at the AP Marina, but will be 

asked to please quarantine themselves on their vessel and the immediate 

dock area for at least 14 days.  Food delivery service is available from the AP 

restaurants.  Fuel and pump-out services will also be available, as well as 

long term slip rental and rental car assistance. 

 

Albemarle Plantation remains committed to taking all measures necessary 

to slow the spread of COVID-19 in our local area.  Boaters in need of 

assistance are asked to contact AP Marina Dockmaster J.E. Darnell at 252-

426-4037 or dockmaster@albemarleplantation.com. 

 

Lee Duncan 

General Manager 

Albemarle Plantation Properties, Inc. 
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